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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2011 9:03 AM
To: 'Foss, Bob (Robert)'
Cc: Mark Borsuk; Hee, Calvin
Subject: RE: Fieldwork and Report for 1432 Harrison Street, Oakland

Bob, 
 
The proposed report submittal date of August 31, 2011 is acceptable in order to include the off‐site soil vapor data. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Foss, Bob (Robert) [mailto:bfoss@craworld.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2011 4:34 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Mark Borsuk; Hee, Calvin 
Subject: Fieldwork and Report for 1432 Harrison Street, Oakland 
 
Jerry: 
  
I had sent you an email several weeks ago advising you of the scheduled dates of May 30-June 2 to conduct the fieldwork 
along Harrison Street, associated with the ACEH site located at 1432 Harrison.  We have completed the fieldwork and 
have a set of soil and grab-groundwater samples at the lab being analyzed.  We expect to receive the lab results 
sometime next week.  In my email of May 26, I stated that we hoped to provide a report to you by the end of June or early 
July.  That does not appear possible as we would have only 2 or 2.5 weeks to generate the report.  Also stated in the May 
26 email was that installation of basement vapor probes could not be accomplished because of access issues.  At the 
present time, the access agreement is being rewritten and should be presented to the property owners of 1445 Harrison 
soon.   
  
We would like to include vapor data in the report so, assuming access is granted to install and sample the probes, I would 
like to propose a submittal date of August 31 for the report documenting results, conclusions and recommendation for the 
complete scope of work.  
  
Please let me know if this is acceptable either by email or in a phone call.  If I do not hear back from you by later this 
week, I will call you to discuss this proposal.    
Thanks for your understanding and consideration. 
  
  
Robert C. Foss, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA  94608 
(510) 420-3348 office 
(925) 413-8707 cell 
(510) 420-9170 fax 
  
  


